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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 2:26 PM
To: James Barnard
Cc: Alan Buehler
Subject: RE: Site 1156 - 4276 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland - Further Assessment Report - Due 

Date Extension

Hi Jim,  
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the Additional Site Assessment Report is extended to October 29, 
2010. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: James Barnard [JBarnard@deltaenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 1:30 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Alan Buehler 
Subject: Site 1156 - 4276 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland - Further Assessment Report - Due Date Extension 

Hi Jerry! 
  
This is difficult for me.  
  
I am requesting an extension to the due date for the Further Assessment Report.  The report is due September 30, 2010.  
The installed soil vapor wells at this site are to be sampled in mid-September (tentative).  The vapor wells need to sit for a 
longer period of time due to the tight clays.  Vapor sample results will take approximately 8 to 10 days. 
  
Another reason for the request is that this site may transition to Chevron in the very near future.  Meetings are currently 
on-going with no substantial information coming out of these meetings except that a number of sites, if not all sites, will be 
transitioned to Chevron. 
  
The extension date that I am requesting is October 29, 2010. 
  
If you have any questions, please call me. 
  
Jim 
  
Jim Barnard, P.G. | Senior Project Manager | North American Operations Group 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
Direct:  +1 916.503.1279 | Mobile:  +1 916.764.9928 | Fax:  +1 916.638.8385 
jbarnard@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com 
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